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Orama Public School 
Together in friendship we learn 

Term 1 Week 6 Newsletter 
Giinagay,   
 
North Coast Swimming Carnival 
Another newsletter, another swimming success! A 
huge congratulations to our school relay team, who 
won their event at the Mid North Coast Swimming 
Carnival. They now progress to the North Coast 
Swimming Carnival, to compete against other 
similar sized schools across the whole North Coast! 
Well done, Lena, Caelan, Kye and Willow!   
 
Interschool River Fun Day  
On the 20th March, students in years 5-6 from Repton 
and Raleigh, along with the Bellingen Buddies 
group from Bellingen High School will visit Orama 
Public School and participate in activities designed 
by the OzGreen team. There’ll be a Welcome and 
Elder River Story from Uncle Micklo, bug collecting, Waterbug ID games, learning 
about turtles and weeds, and plenty more. Once details are finalised, please provide 
permission via School Bytes or a physical note.  
 
Attendance 
Getting to school each day possible, and on time, is 
one of the best things you can do for your child’s 
social and academic success. We understand this is 
not always possible, due to sickness and other required absences, and thank you for 
notifying the school on the day of these absences via phone, email or School Bytes.  
 
Music Tuition 
If you’re interested in your child receiving private tuition in either guitar or piano, 
please call the school to discuss.  

Darrundang (Thank you) 
Luke Stanley  

Relieving Principal   
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IMPORTANT DATES 

 

NAPLAN window opens 

Bookfair 

OzGreen Interschool Day 

North Coast Swimming 

NAPLAN window closes 

 

 

Soccer Gala Day 

 

 

Week 5 Class Attendance – We 
are aiming for 90% or more! 
 

LS1 75% 

LS2 73% 
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Congratulations to our Week 6 Award Winners!  

Abbey, Sienna, Tully and Luis.  


